
Hello!  My name is Sara Starck and I am the new Senior Kindergarten Teacher at Atwater. I am 
originally from Hammond, Wisconsin where I attended St. Croix Central High School.  I 
completed my education at the University of Wisconsin La Crosse where I majored in Early 
Childhood Elementary Education.  My parents still live in Hammond, Wisconsin and I have one 
older brother, Lee who lives in Missoula, Montana.  When I am not teaching I enjoy exploring 
my new home here in Milwaukee, hiking, kayaking, baking and spending time with my friends 
and family.  I feel so honored and grateful to begin my teaching career in the Shorewood 
School District.  The community and staff have made me feel so supported and welcomed and I 
could not be more thankful. 

 


